
   

 

 

 
Date: 13 March 2025   
Email: wkt@camden.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Resident,                                                                                           
 

Household Equality Survey. 
 

Camden Council have commissioned an independent team (Ottaway Strategic 
Management) to carry out a survey with each household living on the West Kentish Town 
Estate to make sure we have the most up to date information about our residents. 

  
Ottaway carried out this survey in 2019, current details are now needed for the upcoming 
Planning Application. 

 
How can I complete the survey? 

 
Members of the Ottaway team will be carrying out doorstep surveys in the coming 
weeks.  All the data collected will be held securely, and personal details will not be 
published in any report.  The Council would be extremely grateful if you could take the time 
to answer Ottaway’s survey when they contact you. Please be open and honest in your 
response to this survey.   
 
If you would rather carry out the survey over the phone, please get in touch with Rebecca 
Ellis (contact details below), or email wkt@Camden.gov.uk 

 
How will the results of the survey be used? 

 
An Equalities Impact Assessment  
An equalities impact assessment is the way the Council analyses the potential impact of 
something it is proposing, (in this case the redevelopment of the estate) to make sure it is 
fair and does not discriminate against different groups of people. We want to identify 
different impacts on different people and to ensure fairness and equity for residents.  

 
Ottaway employees will carry ID – always ask to see identification of any visitors. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the equalities and health impact assessments or the 
survey, please feel free to contact Rebecca Ellis, WKT Strategic Development Lead at: 
Rebecca.ellis@Camden.gov.uk, or 0207 974 3878  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kaye Stout 

Project Director 

Development 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Phone: 020 7974 4444 
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